
Pray with City of God! 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 1 Pray for many 
short term 
missionaries who 
are preparing to 
come back home 

2 Pray for the 
department of child 
services and the 
many children in 
foster care 

3 Pray for a 
permanent building 
for City of God to 
meet in as we 
continue to grow 

4 Pray for Tyler St. 
Clair and his family 
as he prepares to 
re-enter ministry 
after a sabbatical 

5 Pray for Campus 
Outreach staff and 
students as they 
strive to spread the 
gospel of Jesus on 
Purdue’s Campus 

6 Pray for the 
Kotokoli people in 
Togo to come to 
know Jesus 

7 Read Matthew 
7:7-13 → Pray that 
we will know the 
depths of God’s love 
for us and come to 
him in prayer more. 

8 Pray for teachers, 
coaches, principals, 
bus drivers, 
cafeteria workers, 
and others who 
work with children 

9 Pray for each 

member of your 
family who is getting 
ready to go to school 
that they will form 
good friendships 

10 Pray for the 
hospitality team, for 
more people to join 
and for continued 
faithful service 

11 Pray for the first 
gathering of The 
Fields Church 
coming up on 
August 14 

12 Pray for Cru staff 
and students as they 
strive to spread the 
gospel of Jesus on 
Purdue’s Campus 

13 Pray for African 
Christians to cross 
cultural barriers to 
share Jesus with 
those around them 

14 Read Matthew 
7:15-29 → Pray that 
we would build our 
lives around Jesus 
and that church 
would not be merely 
an activity we do. 

15 Pray for the 
health of families at 
the church as kids 
head back to school 

16 Praise God that 
the Isaiah 117 house 
has land! Pray for 
continued funds to 
be able to build a 
house. 

17 Pray for the 
teachers in the 
Children’s Ministry 
as they teach the 
truth of God’s word 
to kids each week. 

18 Pray for the St. 
Clair family to find 
permanent housing 
and for the health of 
Tyler’s wife Elita  

19 Pray for 
Navigators staff and 
students as they 
strive to spread the 
gospel of Jesus on 
Purdue’s Campus 

20 Pray for D and I 
(friends of Brennan 
and Isabel Andrews) 
that they would 
repent and put their 
trust in Jesus 

21 Pray for the 
many college 
students coming to 
Purdue that they 
would come to 
know Jesus 

22 Pray for one of 
your friends who 
does not know 
Jesus. 

23 Pray for your 
family to forgive one 
another as there is 
need. 

24 Pray for the 
worship team to 
continue to skillfully 
and humbly lead us 
to the Lord in song 

25 Pray for the 
Strickland family as 
they prepare to 
plant The Fields 
Church in Westfield 

26 Pray for Bridges 
International staff 
and students as they 
strive to spread the 
gospel of Jesus on 
Purdue’s Campus 

27 Pray for God to 
overcome the 
powers of darkness 
that have been 
present around the 
Kotokoli people for 
a long time. 

28 Pray for City of 
God to be 
welcoming and 
loving to the many 
college students 
coming for the first 
time 

29 Pray for the 
spiritual health and 
growth of the other 
churches in our 
community 

30 Pray for your 
family to have 
humility and love 
one another 
sacrificially 

31 Pray for the 
premarital 
counseling team at 
CoG as they meet 
with couples 
preparing to marry 
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Cornerstone Church 
Tyler St. Clair 

The Fields Church 
Jeff Strickland 

Tyler St. Clair planted Cornerstone Church in Detroit, 

MI in October of 2016 and has faithfully served as the 

lead pastor since then. He is coming off a short 

Sabbatical and is transitioning back into teaching.  

PRAYER REQUESTS: 

• Pray for Tyler as he transitions back to ministry after a 

sabbatical 

• Pray for permanent housing for his family 

• Pray for the health of Tyler’s wife, Elita 

• Pray for the church’s ministry in the community 

• Pray for upcoming changes in the body at Cornerstone 

Jeff Strickland is the planting pastor at The Fields Church 

which is launching on August 14. Jeff has served as the 

Discipleship Pastor at Rock Point Church in Crawfordsville for 

the past 6 years prior to planting The Fields Church. Jeff and 

his wife Stephanie have two boys, Carson and Knox. They are 

planting with a core team of members that have already 

committed to being part of the church. 

• The Lord to provide financially for them as they buy bibles, kid’s 

ministry equipment, and many other items 

• People to join the church 

• The community of Westfield to be reached through the church’s 

witness 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 


